August - October
2020

The Elwart Family

Planting Big Bear Baptist Church in Big Bear, CA

www.elwartfamily.com

252.933.00/2
pastorelwart@icloud.com

Praise the Lord for 9 new supporters!!!

Current Support Level:

44%

Please pray with us that we will reach 70% support by December 31t

Wow! These last 3 months
have flown by as we were really
blessed to be able to amp up our
schedule. We started back out on
the road in July, and by October,
we were full steam ahead. We are
so thankful for how God provided
so many wonderful meetings
throughout this time.

It continues to amazes us as
we watch how God directs our
path, leads us to the right people,
and fills our schedule with the
meetings that He desires for us to
be in. It is ﬁret awesome to
watch our schedule fill up with
meetings as we gain new contacts
and make calls. T wish you could
see how it develops over time and
how the gaps are filled in. It is
truly amazing!

We were blessed to be in a
number of meetings on Sundays,
as well as, being able to be a part
of quite a few missions
conferences. We were also able to
update a few of our supporting

churches as we made our way
through some of their areas over
the past few months when we
didn’t have anything scheduled.

The Lord began to convict my
heart that I wasn’t praying
(sipemﬁcally about what we

esired Him to do in light of our
support. Of course, we have been
praying that God would increase
our support, but we weren’t
praying for any number
specifically.

I looked at where we were
support-wise and what number I
thought we could realisticall
reach by the end of the year. It
seemed that around 60% would
be possible from my perspective.
So, we began praying that God
would do beyond what we could
figure out on our own. We began
praying that we could see 70% by
the end of this year.

Later that night, I counted
how many days were left in the
year. The next day would have

marked 70 days left. So, I sent out
a challenge on Facebook asking
for 70 people to pray for 70
days to see us at 70% by the end
of the year. The response was
overwhelming!

We not only began to see
people joining us in prayer in this
manner, but we also saw God
begin to give us many more
meetings and more supporters in
just the first 10 days. We are
praising God for these answers to
1p;rayer, and we are excited to see

ow He continues to work in the
days ahead!!!

Please pray specifically that
God would bring us to 70% of our
needed support by December 31.
We are then praying that we will
see our remalnln% support come
to 100% by May of next year.

We appreciate your prayers in
this matter in the days ahead and
are looking forward to seeing
what God will do in the days
ahead. Thank you so much!!!

“And when they had brought their ships to land, they forsook all, and followed him.” - Luke 5:11

Thank you so much to our new supporters!

First Baptist Church in Evart, MI
Tiftonia Baptist Church in Chattanooga, TN
Memorial Baptist Church in Ocala, FL

Henry & Sarah Funkhouser in Prosperity, SC

Faith Baptist Church in Ayden, NC

Sending Church:
New Testament Baptist Church

126 Neuse Rd.

Kinston, NC 28501

252.523.0648

Ridgeview Baptist Church in Walland, TN
Bill & Cyndy Shaft-Toll - Canton, MI
Dry Run Independent Baptist Church in

Duncansville, PA

Faith Baptist Church in Brown City, MI

Send support to:

World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions

PO Box 725

Kings Mountain, NC 28086

704.730.1440




